
  

McKay’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG): 
June 23rd  –  June 27th    

 
 

Hello McKay Families!   

We are now approaching our final week of school, and we would like to recognize the exceptional growth 
and success of our students! After reading the Summary of Learning Report Cards for our McKay students 
(that are being published on Thursday on MyEd parent portal), it is clear that your children have 
demonstrated tremendous growth since September, thanks to their own effort and hard work, as well as 
the endless support from their home and school adults.  We value the partnership in education between 
school and home and thank our families for your support!  
 
At this time of year, we have some upcoming staffing changes that we would like to share with you.  The 
current plan for McKay for 2025-26 is to be organized into 12 divisions.  As such, we need to say goodbye to 
one of our enrolling classroom teachers, and that is Mrs. Sasha Gale.  Mrs. Gale was an outstanding 
addition to our McKay staff team this year, and we are very sad to see her go.  We know that another 
school in Richmond will be very lucky to have her join their staff team. 
 
Our school counsellor, Ms. Susan Austin, will be moving into another position in the district as well.  Ms. 
Austin has supported our students and school for the past two years, and we are very thankful for the time 
we had with her.  We wish her well in her new position! 
 
We also will bid farewell to our temporary contract teachers, Ms. Kelsey Chang, and Ms. Dipti Arora.  We 
greatly appreciate Ms. Chang and Ms. Arora for stepping in to teach our students part way through the 
year, and wish them well on their next teaching adventures! 
 
Finally, our senior administrative assistant, Mrs. Veronica Perry, is retiring.  You all know Mrs. Perry 
because she has been the heart of the McKay office for over 15 years!  Mrs. Perry has been the main person 
that you have contacted at the office, welcoming everyone to our school, and has been the key person 
keeping our school organized, and running smoothly. We are going to miss Mrs. Perry immensely, but wish 
her a wonderful retirement!   
 
Our McKay staff would also like to say a huge thank you to Jennifer Shabbits, who has been the PAC Chair 
at McKay for as long as we can all remember- 15 years!  Jennifer has been a huge support of our school, and 
during her time as McKay PAC Chair, has helped to nurture that integral partnership 
between school and families, as we all work to support the growth and learning of our 
students.  Thank you, Jennifer!  We will miss you!   

Let’s have a great last week of the 2024-25 school year together!   

 

 

 



  

 

Highlights For Next Week Include: 

 

Monday 
June 23rd      

• Cargo to Canvas- painting of our shipping container continues and concludes 
 

Tuesday 
June 24th   

• Grade 7 Farewell 

Wednesday 
 June 25th        

 
 

Thursday 
June 26th      

• Year-End Assembly for students 

• Last day of Classes 

• Reports Published to MyEd Parent Portal – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Friday 
June 27th         

• Administration Day – No School in Session 

Important Dates and Special Events: 
 
Fri June 27 Administrative Day No School in session 
Tues Sept 2  First Day of School for 2025-26



  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


